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29/11/2024  12:01:152024/4815/P OBJ Jeremy austin The Magdala reopening has undoubtedly been a success, enhancing the area for locals and the experience of 

visiting Hampstead and the heath from outside the area. Although it has once again become a much-loved 

community asset, the lack of a function room means the area is very much lacking a place of a decent size to 

have many of the community and private events that were so popular at the time. My children both enjoyed 

community events there and still retain the friendships they made with other children in the community. This 

development was not agreed in the first instance and should not be given permission now. It is depriving our 

area of a much-needed space.
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